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Brecon Beacons Residential 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to confirm that the Year 6 residential to Brecon Beacons will 
be taking place during the next academic year from Monday 16th September to Friday 20th 
September 2024.  
 
The Year 6 team will be holding an information evening for parents on Thursday 18th 
January 2024 at 3.30pm in school.    
 
The trip enhances your child’s Geography curriculum at Nightingale.  At Brecon, your 
child will have the opportunity to explore the significant human and physical features of 
their surroundings whilst being involved in field work activities.  This fantastic residential 
also encourages children to become more independent, take on responsibilities and work 
as a team.  It is a brilliant experience where they take part in many activities, such as 
caving, canoeing and mountain walking. 
 
The price for the trip is £425 per child with a deposit of £83 to be paid by 31st January 
2024 to secure your child’s place. Once the deposit has been paid, you can pay the 
balance in full, or, as a minimum, we are asking that all parents follow the payment plan 
outlined below. 
 
Payment 2: £57           Paid by 28/2/24 
Payment 3: £57           Paid by 31/3/24 
Payment 4: £57           Paid by 30/4/24 
Payment 5: £57           Paid by 30/5/24 
Payment 6: £57           Paid by 30/6/24 
Payment 7: £57           Paid by 19/7/24 
 
We have just 40 places available and spaces will fill up fast, so please complete this form 
to register your interest as soon as possible. Therefore, if you would like your child to 
attend this wonderful residential trip, please pay your deposit, on line via Scopay.  If you 
are not already registered for Scopay, please click here to request an online access code 
which will be emailed directly to you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on 18th January 2024 at our information talk after school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzRCZDOXCPTeOvkjqocdSbf_VnsAqLav0xG-PoP3IPhpznjw/viewform?usp=pp_url
https://forms.gle/chTcciDL6ZmtQWru6


 

                                       

 
 
 
 
Josh Thomas and Bradley Snape 
Year 6 Teachers 
 

 

Through our values of Respect, Courage, Compassion and Friendship, we learn to Inspire 

to Aspire. 
 


